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Ref: CUB/REG/Notice/0017/20240824/01                           Date: August 24, 2024  

Notice   
Dear Students, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. 

 

Due to the ongoing and severe flood situation across Bangladesh, we have decided to extend the 

online classes until Saturday, August 31, 2024. Your safety and well-being are our top priorities, 

and we believe this extension will provide you with the necessary flexibility during these 

challenging times. 

 

We are committed to resuming in-person classes as soon as it is safe to do so. We will keep you 

updated on any further developments. 

 

Thank you for your continued understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or need 

further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
____________________________________  

A S M G Faruk 

Joint Registrar & Director of Public Relations 

 

 

 


